May Newsletter 2025

Spring is finally here...we think! We hope the warm weather continues
and we can get outside more often for some fresh air. As the weather
continues to get warmer please check your child’s extra clothing bin/
backpack to make sure that everything still fits and is appropriate for the
season.

This month we have lots of fun things planned! We will be having a
special character dress up day! We will also be having a black and white
dress day and PJ day.

Parent teacher conferences will take place May 13- May 16™ . Please be
sure you sign up by Friday, May 2. Parent’s of children that are going to
kindergarten do not need to sign up if they returned their opt out paper.

Friday, May 9t" there will be a special Mother’s Day Breakfast in the
social hall.

Please be aware that May 26th the center is closed!




